
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 

 

 

A request was received on Monday, February 11, 2013 from 

Tashaunda Shumpert of RJB Properties seeking the following 

records:  

 

"First, I'd like to know what company you are currently 

using for custodial/janitorial services. Secondly, I'd like to 

know when the District plans to release its next Request for 

Proposals (RFT) for Custodial/Janitorial Services. Finally, 

I am officially requesting copies of the six most recent 

invoices, as well as a copy of the current contract for 

custodial/janitorial services for the Unit School District 

#46." 

 

The request was approved on Tuesday, February 12, 2013. 

 

The response was e-mailed to Tashaunda Shumpert 

(tashaunda@rjb-properties.com) on Thursday, February 21, 2013. 

 

 

José M. Torres, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools   

mailto:tashaunda@rjb-properties.com

